
Award  winning  dry  cleaners
right here in Edinburgh
After a phenomenal year last year when Elite Dry cleaners of
 Leven Street won 2 National Industry Awards, one for Best
Customer  Service  2017-18  and  the  other  for
Drycleaner/Wetcleaner of the Year 2017-18, they have done it
again.

This year has been exceptional, starting with winning the
Drycleaner of the Year 2018 award at the Scottish Independent
Retail Awards they then went on to win another two national
industry  awards  at  a  prestigious  event  organised  by  LCN
(Laundry and Cleaning News).  Here they won again : for Best
Customer Service 2018-19 and Best Independent Drycleaner in
the UK 2018-19.

Now they have just added to their success by winning for the
second  year  in  a  row  The  National  Industry  Award  for
Drycleaner/Wetcleaner of the Year 2018-19 at the Laundry and
Drycleaning Awards (LADAs) organised by Laundry and Cleaning
Today.

Last month the CINET Global Best Practices Awards 2018 were
held in Milan, Italy.

After  an  official  selection  procedure,  ELITE  DRYCLEANERS
presented  a  three  minute  pitch  presentation  for  the
International  GBPAP  2018  Jury.

This led to them winning 12th place in the Retail Textile
Cleaning category out of 150 official registered extraordinary
Professional Textile Care companies from 40 countries.

The awards function as a platform to highlight best practices
in PTC and demonstrate the industry’s focus on a high standard
of  quality,  new  business  models,  innovation  and
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sustainability.

A spokesman for ELITE DRYCLEANERS said : ” We are proud to be
selected for this award. It showcases our focus on servicing
our customers as best as we possibly can.

“We are overwhelmed to have had such a successful couple of

years and very honoured to be awarded 12th place in the world.”

The photo above shows Ross Weir of H J Weir sponsor, Sarah
Sheikh  one  of  the  business  partners,  Kate  Thornton  TV
Presenter and the other partner in the business, Kashif Sheikh
at the LCN Awards.


